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MESSAGE FROM YOUR EDITOR

WHAT’S BUZZIN’, BEES?
Happy July! We’ve reached the 
second month of the summer, 
which means we still have a lot of 
time to pursue our passions and 
interests before school starts 
again. That’s what I love about 
summer: it’s the time where we’re 
allowedallowed to watch shows until 
sunrise, look for new hobbies, find 
jobs, take courses you find interest 
in, and start on college apps! Take 
this time you have to bond with 
your friends and family!
Many of us are still in quarantine 
due to the pandemic amongst us.
However, it’s still important to 
exploexplore the outdoors and to take 
a break from social media! Make 
sure to exercise often to stay 
healthy and drink water so that 
you aren’t dehydrated from the 
summer heat! Try your best to

participate in your club’s at home 
service events because service 
never burns out, even now!
Speaking of service events, it’s 
importantimportant to work with your officer 
board to brainstorm ideas for any 
opportunities members can take 
to serve their community. It’s 
didifficult to stay proactive during 
this time, but I believe in you all! 
Get creative and have fun with 
planning. I hope to see you all 
soon! 

Buzzing with service,NancyNancy Duong
District News Editor

cnhkc.dne@gmail.com



IN THISissue:PREFERRED CHARITY
SPOTLIGHT

“Premature birth (birth before 37 
weeks of pregnancy) and its com-
plications are the #1 cause of death 
of babies in the United States.

The March of Dimes 
Prematurity Campaign aims to 
reduce premature birth in the 
United States and to give 
every baby a fair chance for a 
healthy birth. birth.
FOR MORE INFORMATION,
GO TO MARCHOFDIMES.ORG 

2
4
6
28
29
33
3838

MESSAGE FROM
YOUR EDITOR 

MESSAGES FROM THE
EXECS&INT’ TRUSTEE 

FROM YOUR
DISTRICT BOARD 

JULY SOSP 

DIVISION 
RECOGNITION 

ARTICLES&
VISUALS 

CONTACTS 



4 | EXECUTIVE MESSAGES & INTERNATIONAL UPDATE

It has already been over 2 months since the 
beginning of the term! In just these few 
months that we have had during this term, it 
is amazing to see all that we have already 
accomplished.
II have seen clubs having service events 
online, fighting for racial equality, and so 
much more. It has been especially 
extraordinary to see all that Key Club has 
been during this fight for racial equality. I 
have seen resources, fundraisers, and 
statementsstatements being released by Key Clubs in 
CNH taking a stand against the racial 
inequality that exists in our world. 
There is also plenty of time remaining during 
this summer! I encourage you all to continue 
to take advantage of this time to learn and 
get more involved in Key Club with 
everythingeverything being virtual. If you ever feel lost 
on what to do, then you should reach out to 
your club president or Lieutenant Governor 
asking what you can do!

AsAs this pandemic continues please make 
sure to stay safe and follow all the safety 
guidelines. Remember to wear a mask and 
to follow social distancing when in public. 
There are also lots of videos online on what 
you can do to stay safe when going out in 
public if you do not already know.

ThankThank you for all that you do CNH and I can’t 
wait to see you all again when this is all over!
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Summer is finally here, and I hope you all are 
getting the rest you all deserved after all the 
craziness from the last school year. We have 
officially made it through the first quarter, and it 
has been rewarding to see so many of you doing 
your best to serve your home, school, and 
communitiescommunities despite the current difficulties we 
are facing. Although we aren't able to host in 
real-life events, I have been very impressed by 
the creative service events you all have come 
up with and how many hours of service our 
District has served. As of June 10th, CNH has 
served a total of 42,146.80 service hours, which is 
appapproximately 4.68% of our District Goal of 
900,000 service hours. We are making significant 
progress so far, and I can’t wait to see where the 
next few months will take us!

To all club secretaries, I hope you all have been 
able to adjust to completing your MRFs every 
month and have a good understanding of how 
to fill out your MRF correctly. If you ever need 
help on accurately filling out your MRF or have 
any questions, please don't hesitate to contact 
me. I am always more than happy to help you!

AsAs our next school year and in-person Key Club 
events are still up in the air, please continue to 
social distance, wash your hands frequently and 
wear a mask when going out in public. We all 
have a role to play in slowing the spread; please 
continue to do your part!
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Daniel Min
District Governor

cnhkc.gov@gmail.com

Grace Yim
District Secretary

cnhkc.sec@gmail.com

Daniel Grace



Yena Suh
District Treasurer

cnhkc.treas@gmail.com

Yena

I am extremely sad that this will be my last 
update in your district publication, as my term 
ends in July. It has been an honor to serve as your 
trustee and I’ve loved getting to know all of the 
amazing members of your district.

II hope you all have been safe during the 
COVID-19 lockdowns and continue to remain 
cautious and safe as our country slowly begins to 
re-open. I want to invite all of you to participate 
in our International Convention this year! All 
events will be held virtually and will be free to 
attend. This includes workshops and activities for 
membersmembers to get to know each other that we are 
still deciding on! More information will be 
released in the next few weeks via keyclub.org 
and Key Club social media. 

Many of my favorite memories from high school 
happened because of Key Club and the 
amazing connections I made in this 
organization. So, whether you’re an upcoming 
senior or an incoming freshman, take 
advantage of every opportunity you have in this 
organization. Attend as many service projects as 
possible, meet as many amazing people as you 
can, and take every opportunity you can to 
make positive change in your community.

Everybody’sEverybody’s Key Club journey is different; but, 
we all have a Key Club moment where we 
realize how this organization has empowered us 
to change the world. Remember that everyone 
can be a leader, no matter if you have the title or 
not. Continue to advocate, problem-solve, and 
take action in your communities. 

CNHCNH Key Club, you have inspired me and made 
me a better person. Know that you can always 
reach out to me for anything. I will miss serving 
you. I love you CNH!
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It’s quite difficult to believe we are 
nearing the end of the first quarter! I have 
most certainly noticed the service Key 
Club has offered to our communities 
through various service projects and 
fundraisers. Make sure to continue 
serving your communities during this serving your communities during this 
difficult time as a stalwart Key Club 
member and student leader! 
BEE proactive in any projects, including 
fundraisers, for Key Club by planning 
ahead as the fall season is quickly 
appapproaching. As we all know, the fall 
season in Key Club is always busy with 
Region Training Conference, Fall Rally, 
and more! In addition to the various 
events, the fall season also means a new 
school year for member recruitment and 
dues payments. For club treasurer, please 
check your emails for the latest check your emails for the latest 
Treasurer’s Update from me as I have also 
included our first Treasurer’s Manual for 
you to use during the remainder of the 
term. 
I hope you are all continuing to stay safe 
during the pandemic by wearing face 
coverings and staying home. As always, 
if you ever need help, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out to me and I will be 
happy to help!

Indigo Parlin 
KCI Int’ Trustee
indigo.parlin@keyclub.org

Indigo
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29 | DIVISION RECOGNITION

Congratulations CNH!

MEMBER RECOGNITION CHAIR
ANTONIO QUESADAAntonio

We have made it through our first quarter of the year, and time seems to be 
flying fast. Even during these hard times, I congratulate you all for going 
above and beyond to be recognized! Keep on doing amazing things and 
encourage recognition within your clubs and divisions. CNH and I  commend 
you for all that you do for your homes, schools, and communities.
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CONGRATS,CONGRATS,
BEES!

32 | DIVISION RECOGNITION



keep it up, bees!

THANK YOU TO ALL THE EDITORS WHO
SENT IN ARTICLES & VISUALS!
If you would like your home club to 

be featured in the next District Newsletter,
make sure to submit your story to your

Division News Editor! Newsletters will come out
every month so make suevery month so make sure to stay in the loop for new
issues on the new Cyberkey and CNH’s social media!

&
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VISUALSVISUALS&VISUALS
ARTICLESARTICLES
&VISUALSVISUALSVISUALS
ARTICLES
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34 | ARTICLES & VISUALS
SIDEWALK ART
Emiri Hanada, Centennial | D28W

VIRTUAL MASK MAKING EVENT
Meiqi Lai, Glen A. Wilson | D35W

Taking a moment to go outside and draw 
or write encouraging things for people 
who are having a difficult time right now 
sounded like an awesome service event 
to us. This is an ongoing event throughout 
the summer and the rest of quarantine 
that not only encourages passersby to 
stay positive, but it also inspistay positive, but it also inspires the 
members who work to send out this 
message. Positivity and love are extremely 
important right now, especially with the 
hectic mess that 2020 had to offer us.

During the month of June, Glendora High 
School hosted its very own virtual mask making 
event. Students were given the opportunity to 
make different types of masks like no sew, sew, 
and bandana masks. Prior to the start of the 
event, Glendora’s Key Club president, Gabby 
Gonzalez, showed DIY (Do it Yourself) masks 
YouYouTube videos. These videos were mainly 
shown to students who have never made a 
mask on their own. Throughout the event, 
students bonded with each other and met the 
students who currently serve as officers on 
Glendora’s Key Club cabinet. By participating 
in this event, students will save the hassle of 
having to go out to the store to buy masks.



DONATION DRIVE - CHANNEL ISLANDS
Khalia Jackson, Channel Islands | D42W
On Saturday May 30th 2020, Channel Island Key Club hosted a 
donation drive for the Lighthouse Charity for Women and Children. 
CIHS KEY Club officers collected the donations dropped off at the 
nearby church and brought them to the Lighthouse charity center. 
CIHS Key Club cabinet collected a plethora of donations for the 
Lighthouse Charity. Bags filled with canned foods and health 
pproducts were brought to the charity and given to those in need of 
such supplies. It was a great feeling seeing the Lighthouse Charity 
workers’ faces when we brought our bags of donations. I am very 
proud of our club coming together in doing good for our 
community.



MAY BINGO SHEET
Ariane Gabay, Farrington | D22H
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For the month of May, we did a Bingo 
Sheet that incorporates the services 
that we can do during quarantine. 
Some of the services include wearing a 
mask, washing your hands, eating a 
healthy meal, and more. As the virus is 
making it difficult for us to do the 
servicesservices together personally, we sent 
pictures to use as evidence that we 
completed the services. Each of the 
boxes completed were worth one 
service hour.
DoingDoing these services were really new to 
me as we haven’t done any services 
virtually.

It’s an experience that we all have to 
get used to for now since the virus 
hasn’t fully gone away yet. The bingo 
really helped me practice having a 
healthy lifestyle as it requires doing 
things like exercising and eating 
healthy. One of the services that I 
enjoyedenjoyed doing is making a letter for 
the frontliners. I really like how we can 
use it to express how grateful we are 
for all the sacrifices they are making 
for us. I also like how the bingo gives 
ideas of things we can do since we're 
basically stuck at home for now. 



SOCKTOBER SOCK DONATION DRIVE
Chaylin Polines, Willows High School | D14
Willows High School is working on their comeback from inactivity in their 
club! Since reconnecting with their LTG and electing new officers, 
they’ve also had a major club service project that needs recognizing! 
In October 2019, Vice President, and current term President, Magella 
Millen organized the Sock-tober Sock Donation Drive with the help of 
her faculty advisor, Joe Schantz. All throughout the month, Willows 
managed to collect more than 300 pairs of socks and distribute them 
ththroughout the community. They donated to families in need such as 
their local convalescent home and county HSA. Can’t wait to see their 
rise bringing their Key Club to the next level!
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CHECK US OUT!

@CNHKeyClub          @CNH_KeyClub           CNH Key Club

THANK YOU FOR
READING THIS ISSUE!

The Official CNH
District Newsletter 


